
Dear Parents/Carers 

A date for your diary-On Friday 24th November at 

9:15am in the school hall there will be a parent     

workshop on phonics and how it affects children’s 

reading and writing development. This will give you the 

opportunity to find out how phonics is taught in school and how you 

can support this development at home. Tea, coffee and biscuits will 

be provided and the session will be no longer than half an hour. The 

meeting is only for parents of nursery and reception class children. 

Many thanks 

Miss Sargent Phonics Lead 

Mrs Riley EYFS Lead 
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